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Kingswood Residential 16th – 18th October 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Thank you for paying the deposit for your son/daughter to attend the Kingswood residential in October 

2019. The total cost for the visit will be £108, leaving £83 left to pay. This includes transport, food and all 

activities. 

We have split the remaining balance into four separate instalments as follows: 

 £23.00 – due by 19th April 2019 

 £20.00 – due by 19th May 2019 

 £20.00 – due by 19th June 2019 

 £20.00 – due by 19th July 2019. 

This is now available for you via the Trips & Offers purse on sQuid. Instalments can be paid one at a time, 

or grouped together, or paid all at once. However, please ensure that the total balance has been paid by 

Friday 19th July 2019. 

Unfortunately, if full payment is not received by 19th July, we will be unable to include your child in the visit 

and will offer their place to a child on the waiting list. Please contact Mrs Eales in the Academy office if you 

require assistance with sQuid or are having difficulty paying and she will help you as best as she can. 

We will be holding an Information Evening during the Autumn Term, details of which will be sent nearer to 

the time. Please try to make sure that you can attend this meeting, as there will be lots of information as 

well as important forms for you to complete. 

Many thanks, 

Miss R Graney 

 


